

City of CHARLOTTE

MEMORANDUM

TO: Mayor Lewis and City Council Members

FROM: Gregg Guetschow, City Manager

SUBJECT: Renewal of Ambulance Agreement

DATE: January 5, 2018

For many years, the City has joined with other Eaton County municipalities in an agreement for ambulance services with Eaton Area Emergency Medical Services. The current agreement is set to expire at the end of March. The new agreement is for a three-year period beginning April 1, 2018.

The revenues derived from municipalities' purchase of ambulance service availability for their residents are designed to cover the capital costs of providing the services. Other operating costs of the service are recouped through charges to users and/or their insurance plans. Elsewhere in the agenda packet is the projected budget for the investments in vehicles and equipment for the ensuing three years.

The annual cost of \$32,293 is an increase from \$29,357 in the current agreement and \$26,688 in the agreement before that.